Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: David Allen [dallen@aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 4:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RAP for Lim Property RO#000479

Dear Jerry,

You and I spoke a couple of weeks ago regarding the status of the Lim Property located at 250
8th Street in Oakland, California. At the time of our phone conversation, Aqua Science
Engineers (ASE) was in the process of completing the Interim Remedial Action Completion
Report and the final Remedial Action Plan for the final phase of remediation for the site. I
explained to you that I would be sending it to you in a weeks time.

Although the report is complete, it is currently with our client/responsible party, where he
is reviewing its contents before providing ASE the approval to send it to your agency. Our
client is unable to meet with us until the week of April 12, 2010 to go over our report. I
assume that soon after our meeting, ASE will be directed to send the report to you. I
appreciate your patience in this matter. Should you have any questions or comments, please
feel free to contact me. Regards.

David Allen

Vice President

Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.

55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA 94526
925.820.9391 (office)

925.837.4853 (fax)

925.819.0963 (mobile)
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com




